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NEWS RELEASE 
Port to conduct ground breaking on Phase II Hagatna 

Marina Renovation & Site Improvements and Ribbon 

Cutting on completed dock repairs  
 

Piti, Guam, March 6, 2013:  The Port Authority of Guam (PAG) Board of Directors and Management 

announced today that they will be celebrating two (2) concurrent milestones; a ground breaking 

ceremony for Phase II of the Gregorio D. Perez (GDP) Marina Renovation and Site Improvements 

funded by the Department of the Interior Office of Insular Affairs (DOI OIA) and a ribbon cutting on the 

recently completed dock repairs which was jointly funded by the PAG and the DOI US Fish and Wildlife 

Service (USFWS) Sport Fish Restoration funds administered by the Guam Department of Agriculture.   

Slated for Thursday, March 7, 2013 at 1000 hours at the Gregorio D. Perez Marina, these activities are 

evidence of the Port’s commitment to not only support Guam’s tourism industry but also to provide a 

safe and secured environment for the island’s fishing and recreational users.   

“Our staff has been working diligently with Black Construction and our stakeholders to arrive at this 

point. We thank the Board of Directors and Governor Calvo for their support of our vision to upgrade 

this and all our other facilities”, stated General Manager Joanne Brown.   

            


